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In October 1918 the Cloquet fire swept through our region.  Duluth Township was affected by 
this fire too. 

The Duluth Township Arts and Heritage Group (DTAHG) invites you to an event, 7-9 pm on 
November 3rd in the Town Hall, that focuses on what happened in our Township during that 
fire.  It will include the history, maps, stories about families, and examples of how people 
pulled together to help save lives, farmsteads, livestock and rebuild their lives. 

There also will be information and materials available on creating a 'firewise' property.   

Many other events for the 100 year anniversary of the fire are going on around the area in 
October.  A listing of these events is on the Duluth Township's website. 

 


